
Important Information on the Suspicious Van driving around the 
neighborhoods in Valencia last night. 

 
 

       This is a similar picture of a how the Van looks  
    like. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Marroon Van with Tinted black windows all around. 
Driver :  White Man, Bald, between mid 40’s wearing nice white longsleeve 
shirt with tie and nice slacks (looks like sales person) 
 
Passenger:  Dark skin Hispanic male, around 20’s wearing black longsleeve 
shirt with tie. 
 
There were reports of several neighbors stating they were knocking on 
peoples doors saying they are doing free carpet cleaning but had no flyers or 
cards.  One neighbors door was knocked at 7:15 p.m. 
 
This Van has two different license plate numbers in the front and the back; 
 
 
Front license #    FMEJD49 
Back license #     5MEJD49 
 
Police Department verified that both license are fake 
 
This Van was spotted at 4:30 p.m. on January 28, 2009 on Avenida Navarre 
knocking on our door, luckily the door was not opened for this stranger.  
Then the van continued to be parked and later at 7:30 p.m. to 9:00 a.m. it 
was circulating the neighborhood and parking on different streets throughout 
the night. 
 
Police was called and it seemed that the Van was trying to hide from the 
police. 
 
Please be on the lookout for this van and if you see it notify the Santa Clarita 
Police Station at 661-255-1121. 
 
Some streets that they were spotted in our neighborgoods were  
Avenida Madera, Avenida Navarre, Via Heraldo, Via Jardin, Via Graciosa plus 
it drove around the Park “Alta Madera” and went on the other sides of those 
streets as well. 


